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Athletics Update

Guy Moore <gmoore@crphs.org> Thu, Aug 13, 2020 at 4:45 PM
To: Guy Moore <gmoore@crphs.org>
Cc: Rich Pugh <rpugh@crphs.org>, Flannery O'Connor <foconnor@crphs.org>, David Blome <dblome@crphs.org>
Bcc: parentsguardians2021@crphs.org

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As you know there has been much debate on whether and how to restart high school and youth sports. On August 7,
there was a vote by the Penn-Jersey League on three options that were recommended by a sub-committee of our AD's
who spent a lot of time this summer researching and communicating with health officials and other leagues.

Plan A - Push Back the Start of Fall Sports to October 2020
Plan B - Cancel Fall Sports
Plan C - Delay Fall Sports to 2021

The majority of AD's voted for Plan C due to the current and projected status our region may be forced to deal with in the
coming months. The next step for our league is to gather information on what each school's Spring and Summer may
look like to put together new schedules for those sports. At the present time, Winter sports are unaffected.

The school will continue to monitor health and safety information, dialogue with our coaches on building a plan for a safe
return, and will aim to bring back teams for practice when it is safe and we are able to do so.

This is normally a time when we are used to seeing the energy of our students as they congregate in the social spaces of
school to talk about summer experiences, catch up with friends and greet teachers and staff. Unfortunately we are unable
to do that in this difficult environment we are living in.

Thank you in advance for your patience and continue to be safe and well. If you have any questions or concerns, please
feel free to email me directly.

Regards,

Guy Moore
Dean of Athletics and Dean of Students
Head Varsity Boys Basketball Coach
Cristo Rey Philadelphia High School
Office: (215) 219-3943, Ext. 1601
Email: gmoore@crphs.org

"One Family. One Goal."

-- 
You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "Parents/Guardians 2021" group.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to parentsguardians2021+
unsubscribe@crphs.org.
To view this discussion on the web visit https://groups.google.com/a/crphs.org/d/msgid/parentsguardians2021/
CANXS3Y87CFWhd4sfLS0YubXZ2e0os6o0pDdN_za1ZOKsyq%3D%3D_g%40mail.gmail.com.
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